Seoul International School

December 29, 2020
Dear Parents,

Hopefully all of you were able to enjoy a safe and warm Christmas with members of your
immediate family, while at the same time celebrating the holiday in a safe and joyous
fashion. With New Year’s Day coming up this weekend, we can all look forward to a new
start in 2021 and a year in which we can celebrate all that was missed in 2020.

As many of you may already be aware, the GMOE has stipulated that all schools in
Gyeonggi Province conduct their classes virtually for the month of January and most
likely through all of February. As the end of February is still many weeks away, it is
possible the GMOE may allow on campus learning before the end of that month. Let’s
hope so, anyway.

In any event, we must prepare for another few weeks of distance learning when we return
to start school again on January 11", As the circumstances related to the coronavirus
continue to evolve, we will keep a close watch on the situation with the aim of bringing

students back to campus as soon as it is safe to do so.

In the meantime, let’s keep a positive spirit, knowing that the difficult past few months
are behind us and a brighter future lies ahead.

With best wishes for the remainder of the holidays and a happy new year.

Sincerely,

(Newedod  Zvcvmoi

Michael Colaianni
Head of School
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Michael Colaianni
Head of School



